
11 April 2016

Rev Bergur D. Joensen
Chairman
Faroese Bible Society

Dear colleague in the Bible Cause

It is with great pleasure that I write to you to confirm your membership in the United Bible 
Societies. According to our Byelaws and Regulations, your UBS membership was formally 
recommended by the UBS Global Council in November 2015, and sent to the existing UBS 
members for their opinion and vote.

The period of voting has now come to an end and we can therefore formally notify you that your 
Bible Society has been admitted into UBS membership. Please share this news with all relevant 
colleagues on your board and staff.

This means that from now on you will be able to fully take part in the life of the UBS, cast your 
vote and, where relevant, have representative from your Society stand for election to UBS 
governing bodies. Your first opportunity to participate fully in UBS proceedings comes at the UBS 
World Assembly in Philadelphia next month where your Society will be among a total of 118 voting
delegates.

You may now also use your UBS membership as part of your branding, mentioning that you are “A
Member of the United Bible Societies” and use the UBS logo where appropriate in your context.

The UBS Global Council is delighted that you have now joined the global Fellowship. We 
congratulate you and look forward to your continued participation in our common global mission.

We look forward to seeing you at the World Assembly.

Warm Christian greetings

Rev Dr Rudi Zimmer
Chair of the UBS Global Council


